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Dear Parent, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support over the last year.  I have 
thoroughly enjoyed accompanying your children on the trips to London, Charterhouse and 
spending time with them in school.  I will continue as your child’s Head of Year next year.  
Your child is familiar with me in this role and as one of the DT teachers.  For any new pupils 
starting with us, I look forward to teaching them and supporting them as they start their 
journey with us at Oakfield. 
 
Year 8 involves the process of preparing your child for the transition to Frome College in 
Year 9.  During the year there will be opportunities for your child to learn more about what 
the College has to offer. 
 
The school day will remain much as it has for Year 7.  We have a wealth of information on 
our website, please take a look for further information or contact us via the academy office 
or by email.   
 
If you would like to meet your child’s tutor, we have a drop in opportunity on Monday 1st 
July from 3.30-4.30pm in your child’s tutor base.  Don’t forget you can also join us on 
Thursday 18th to look at your child’s work from 3.15-4.15pm. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Miss P Nightingale 
Head of Year Eight 
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